
Thank you Legislators for proposing common sense gun laws.  I have been reading the many testimonials of those who believe that 
this bill limits their rights as to firearms.  What strikes me foremost is their obvious belief that in our current culture, they need to 
protect themselves by lethal force everywhere they go.  Additionally, the rights of others to be in public places, often with children, 
without these tools of death being ever present are not even considered.  Please continue to work on passing common sense gun 
laws, and thank you. 


